From: Contreras, Kalan

To: Fahnestock, Sam
Subject: FW: Stop the Demolition of O"Quinn House
Date: Wednesday, May 1, 2024 7:11:56 AM

More backup

Kalan Contreras
i MSHP | she/her | Historic Preservation Officer
City of Austin Planning Department

PLANNING 512.974.2727 | kalan.contreras@austintexas.gov
DEPARTMENT

Please Note: Correspondence and information submitted to the City of Austin are subject to the Texas Public Information
Act (Chapter 552) and may be published online. Por Favor Tome En Cuenta: La correspondencia y la informacidn enviada
a la Ciudad de Austin esta sujeta a la Ley de Informacion Publica de Texas (Capitulo 552) y puede ser publicada en linea.

From: Wiedemann, Nichole <} N G-

Sent: Tuesday, April 30, 2024 9:03 PM
To: Contreras, Kalan <Kalan.Contreras@austintexas.gov>
Subject: Stop the Demolition of O'Quinn House

You don't often get email from wiedemann@utexas.edu. Learn why this is important
External Email - Exercise Caution

| ask that HLC NOT release a demolition permit for 2307 Windsor Road #2 (Case No. GF-
24-030562) and instead either initiate historic zoning or invoke a 180-day demolition delay
to allow for further research or for potential purchase by a sympathetic buyer. Thank you.

NICHOLE WIEDEMANN, AIA | Associate Professor
Paul Philippe Cret Centennial Teaching Fellow | Director, Professional Residency Program | NCARB Architect
Licensing Advisor

The University of Texas at Austin | School of Architecture | 512.471.0736

CAUTION: This is an EXTERNAL email. Please use caution when clicking links or
opening attachments. If you believe this to be a malicious or phishing email, please
report it using the "Report Message" button in Outlook.

For any additional questions or concerns, contact CSIRT

"cybersecurity@austintexas.gov."
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